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“Aim high – Live life to the full” 
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Welcome to The Treehouse @ Blessed Sacrament! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of children who are new to our school, 

First and foremost, my staff team and I would like to offer you a very warm welcome to our 

school community. We are so excited to be opening our brand new provision called ‘The 

Treehouse’. It has been over 2 years in the planning, hence the fact that we are so happy to 

finally be at the stage to open our doors to you and your child. 

If you have not yet visited The Treehouse to have a look around and meet the staff team, 

please make an appointment at your earliest convenience. It is so important to build 

excellent working relationships with you from the outset as it is those links that will ensure 

that your child makes the best start, paving the way for a very happy and successful time at 

Blessed Sacrament.   

Everything about The Treehouse is bespoke, from the design of the building, to the 

incredible sensory room to the amazing range of resources specifically bought to meet the 

needs of the children. We have appointed very talented and specialist teaching and learning 

support staff who bring a wealth of experience from their time working in other local special 

schools. We feel very privileged to have assembled such passionate, knowledgeable and 

dedicated staff team who have invested so much time and effort to create an outstanding 

muiti-sensory and enabling learning environment for the children. 

Transition information 

We feel that for our younger children, transition to their new setting is crucial in order for 

them to feel settled and happy. Transition for children starting in the EYFS/KS1 class will be 

as follows: 

Week beginning Monday 28st March: children will stay from 8.30am – 11.30am. 



Week beginning Monday 4th April: children will stay from 8.30am – 12.30pm. This will 

include staying for lunch.  

Children attending the KS2 provision will start on Monday 28th March: 8.30am – 2.30pm. All 

our KS2 children are already in school full time. However, if you feel your child may benefit 

from additional transition, this can be easily arranged.  

Please note: school is closed for our Easter holiday from Friday 8th April until Monday 25th 

April. 

When we return after Easter, all children will be in full time. The Treehouse daily timetable 

will be 8.30am – 2.30pm.  

Transport 

If you would like to make enquiries or apply for transport for your child, please click the link 

below: 

https://forms.liverpool.gov.uk/contour-forms/apply-for-home-to-school-transport-sen-

form/ 

Admission Forms 

Please ensure you complete the purple admissions form and return to the admin office. It is 

extremely important that you give us the contact details of at least two people who we can 

contact in case of emergency. Not completing these forms may result in the delay of your 

child starting in The Treehouse. Please ensure details of any medical conditions are also 

completed on the admissions form.  

School Meals 

Children in The Treehouse can bring a packed lunch or have a school lunch. If your child is 

entitled to a free school meal, please ensure that you contact the main office of the school. 

 

Your child’s teacher will be the main source of daily communication with you, but at any 

point, if you wish to speak to either of the SENDCO’s (Mrs Crist or Miss Johnson) please 

telephone school to make an appointment to see them. The same goes for me as 

Headteacher – we are here to help in any way we can! 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Davey 

https://forms.liverpool.gov.uk/contour-forms/apply-for-home-to-school-transport-sen-form/
https://forms.liverpool.gov.uk/contour-forms/apply-for-home-to-school-transport-sen-form/


Executive Headteacher. 

 

 


